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Attached is a revised draft of Section 5 – Permit and Development Review 

Requirements.  Here is an overview of the revisions: 

 

1. I added requirements for subdivision plans to show farmland and freshwater 

wetlands. 

2. I changed the various submission requirements with respect to the number of 

copies.  For minor development review and site plan review I provided for 4 

copies of full size plans and 10 copies of reduced size plans and other material.  

For subdivisions I include one full size mylar for the final plans. 

3. I went through and tried to clean up the numbering – I think I got everything but 

I’m never sure so other eyes are always welcome. 

4. I made minor edits to clean up things – MRSA, etc. – but again if you catch 

anything mark up the page and give it to me and I’ll clean it up. 

 

Hopefully this completes this section for now. 


